
“Our Questions”  -   A New Unique Teaching 

 

Do you have questions about the Bible you can’t answer? 

Are there events in the Bible you need to have explained better? 

Do you need help in interpreting something in the Bible? 

If so, a special version of the “Our Thoughts” teaching series is just what you 
need. 

Let’s call it “Our Questions”. 

Rather than focusing on one chapter in the Bible like previous “Our Thoughts” 
teachings have, we are opening a teaching up where you can ask the 
questions about the Bible that concern you. 

Our October 3rd teaching will be based on your questions.   

If you have a question that you would like to have discussed by the Fellowship 
just send that question to me (carl@carlbartell.com).  Identify specific chapter 
and verse that is the source of your question, and list that in your email as well. 

Please get those questions and citations to me by next Sunday, September 21. 

Even if you don’t fellowship with us regularly via Zoom feel free to submit your 
questions.   

Ask your questions by September 21 and hopefully we can help you with an 
answer on October 3rd. 

This is something we’ve not done before and I’m sure it’s something you’ve 
never done in a legacy church. 

Ask your questions and get them answered.  
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